
 

 
A loud Roar and a prideful hats-off to the Pride of 6C. 
 

We had a great Governor’s Advisory Group meeting, also known as a cabinet meeting, AUGUST 20. Thanks to my 
home club of Idaho Springs for the hard hosting work and the fun program.  We had some singing, we had Bob and 
Cammy from the International Hearing Dogs, Inc., we had some serious discussion. It could have been an all-day 
meeting, but as promised it was held to about 2- hours and lunch. 
 

A special thanks to all the Lions club who were represented at the meeting. They all put up with Saturday morning  
I-70 and a complete construction mess. 
 

The 6C Past District Governors’ Association heard my call for help in getting leadership lined up for our district and 
the Multiple District. PDG Cathy Pergola spoke for the group and volunteered to visit clubs and zones to get more 
people to step forward and become zone chairs and committee chairs. PDG Cathy is our GLT Coordinator an at my 
request she will host a zone chair training culminating October 1 at the Lincoln Automotive College.  Participants 
will be asked to do some pre-assignments on the LionsClubs.org website and will be asked to attend the training, 
which, in PDG Cathy’s inimitable fashion, will be a delightful, interactive training.  The Zone Chair is the lynchpin of 
local Lions organization. The Zone is the link between the club and the Governor and LCI. Our Zones have become 
too large and we are seeking to break it down to 4 or 5 clubs. Please consider the training. You do not have to  
consider this a step to DG. We need leaders with your skills in the trenches Look for emails and more information 
about the training. 
 

A special thanks to Denver Den, working in collaboration with Inner City Health Center, for eye screening and     
eyeglasses distribution to some 420 or more folks on the day of the cabinet meeting. The Denver Den represents 
well the mission that Lions have adopted as Knights of the Blinds and are working hard on the pillar that              
International President Bob Corlew and Lions Clubs International have asked up to build, that being vision services. 
In 6C we take our promises seriously. I great Roar to Lions Club of Denver. 
 

We discussed the unpopular idea of a potential consolidation with District 6SE. The idea has been urged by LCI   
because we have been a Transitional District for more than two years. That means 6C has less than 35 clubs and 
less than 1,250 members. GMT Coordinator Donna Sly-Redd has started her campaign to fix that problem. Each 
One, Reach One is a variation of Each One Ask One, a two-year effort by LCI. Our goal is that every member will ask 
a person to go to a Lions event with them, see what it is all about and become interested in the community service 
and become a Lion. It is not hard. It is in fact, fun. Try it. Take your spouse, or your neighbor or your co-worker to a 
Lions event. How much fun did the collaborators at Inner City Health event have? 
 

I also want to commend the Five Points Lions Club for their work with the youth in the   community. The annual 
Community Appreciation event served more than 400 young  people by providing them 
school supplies and also fed countless community members.    KidSight Screening was also 
offered. 
 

This is all what Lions clubs are about. Thank you. I haven’t even finished doing the math yet 
and I have already seen that Lions of 6C have served more than 1000 people in August and 
the moth is not over yet. ROAR. 
 

Each One, Reach One. Thanks                                                                    DG Jack   

 



 

Page 2 

 

       1st VDG Steve Kinskey 

Activities and plans …. 
 
In July, while Susy and I were in Ecuador visiting her family in Quito, we found time to travel to Santo Domingo to 
deliver a check for $2,300 to the Club de Leones de Santo Domingo, which has hosted our eyesight campaign in 2015.  
We gave the check to Lions Hernan and Myriam Vargas. Hernan is presently the District Governor of District G1 of 
Ecuador, so we were leaving it in good hands. They would in turn write a check to Foundation Yo Te Amo in Por-
toviejo, one of the hardest hit of all the cites in Ecuador by the April 2016 earthquake. It is a clinic run by two Den-
verites, who are friends of Susy’s. 
 
Early in August,  we went to Western Welcome Week in Littleton, at which event the Littleton Lions Club year after 
year has provided a barbecue tent for hungry attendees. This year the Club had some new volunteers, six hardy 
young fellows from the new Littleton High School Leo Club. These guys helped with the set-up early that morning 
and then returned in the evening to dispense the food. In the words of Lion Phyllis Baker, they “couldn’t have done 
it without the Leos.” As a reward for their hard work, the Leos received T-shirts with Lions logos and $400 towards 
their treasury. 
 
Still on the subject of new Clubs, Shauna Carter has done a bang-up job at getting the new Denver Stapleton Club on 
its feet and into second gear (to mix my metaphors). Among other things the Club has conducted a Cuts for Kids 
fundraiser, participated in the Dragon Boat festival, cooked for the Lions Camp, attended the Nepali Club’s Charter 
Night and also helped out at 5 Points’ Community Appreciation Day. Wow! 
 
In a nutshell, here are a couple of my focuses for next year: 
 

1. For the Centennial, I’ll continue to work on a special Committee that our Club itself has  
      organized to celebrate this year. So far, the Centennial Committee has chosen the following        
      as possible projects: 

1.  a special day downtown to collect eyeglasses from businesses and individuals and    highlight this signa-
ture LCI project; 

2.  a celebration, gala dinner on Saturday, October 14, 2017. There’ll be a guest speaker from the community 
and likely one or two Lions dignitaries; 

3.  fundraising, organized by a joint subcommittee to include trustees from the Denver Lions Club’s Founda-
tion; 

4.  a special video, to include mention of other 6C and State Clubs, which highlights Lions’ achievements over 
the 100 years and looks forward to the next 100; 

4.  two more eye-screening events at the Inner City Health Center, like the one we conducted on August 20, 
at which we distributed 260 pairs of eyeglasses and handed out vouchers to cover 20 more pairs. I’d like 
to encourage more District participation at these next two events - more than just from the Denver Den; 

2  New Club development, at CU’s RMLEI and among the Latino community. 
 
I’m looking forward to a great year in District 6C! 
 
                                                                                                         Steve KInsky 
                                                                                                         1st Vice District Governor 
 



 

        LionsKidSight Colorado 

             District 6C 
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         Club Paw Prints 

 
  
              

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
The Proud Lions of Highlands Ranch invite you to               

Celebrate their 20 Years of Service on September 24, 2016  at the      
White Fence Farm.  Cocktails at 5:30 p.m., Dinner at 6:00 pm.  

Adults - $35.00, Children - $20.00 
Reservations -  RSVP to Lion Marj Becker 

Marj@MarjBecker.com  
 

Golden Lions Meeting Locations  and Dates Change 

 

 

    

The new information is: 

First Thursday at Table Mountain Inn,  1310 Washington, Golden 80401,                                    
social hour 5:30, dinner and business meeting 6:30 

Fourth Thursday at American Legion, 500 9th St, Golden, CO 80401,              
social hour 5:30; business meeting 6:30 (Dinner not included but available 
from American Legion during social hour) 

Contact Ed Dorsey at 303-829-5195 for  more information. 



 

        Note from the 

             Editor 
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Just a quick note to let you know, the  deadline for submitting  

articles for this newsletter is the  25th of the month.   

It is actually amazing how many of you do have articles! 

Please limit your article to one page and no more than  

                               three or four pictures of your choice.  The pictures should be  

                               sent as attachments so  that they can be arranged easily. 

 

                                Please note:  I am adding district and club events to  

                                         District  6C website:  http://e-district.org/sites/6c/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                        Lion Pat 
                                     

  Editor:  Lion Pat Carlson 

  71 Prairie Ridge Road, Highlands Ranch, Co  80126 

  Email:  ddcc@ddccnotary.com    Phone:  303-888-0423 

  Please submit articles by the 25th of  the month. 

  District  6C website:  http://e-district.org/sites/6c/ 

  State website:  www.colions.org 
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  International Paw Prints 

   Lions of 6C,   This morning I received this message from International President Bob Corlew  
    who asked that I share it with you.     DG Jack 
 
 

            PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE  
 

Dear District Governor,  
   

In my theme, "New Mountains to Climb," I encourage Lions around the world to help take Lions Clubs International to 
new heights by inviting new members. We strive to expand our association because the more members we welcome 
and clubs we charter, the more we can change lives at home and around the world.  

   
Each new Lion impacts the lives of 70 people a year on average. That means each new club will serve as many as 
1,400 more people in your district. Just imagine how many lives we can change when your Lions invite friends, family 
and neighbors to join us in service. Imagine how much stronger a community will be when you charter a new Lions club 
to serve it.  
   

Please encourage your clubs to make membership growth a priority, and work with your district leadership team to 
achieve your goals. Building a strong membership will position us for success in our Centennial and our next century of 
service.  

Very truly yours, 
Chancellor Bob Corlew  
Your International President   

                                                                                             
 Lions Alert 
 
We are almost past the flood season, are still on the closing part of the fire season and feeling the cool air that antici-
pates the snow season.  And because we live in Colorado, the highest state in the Union, disaster can happen at just 
about any time. As LIONS, we are always prepared to assist other in the event of emergencies. We give millions each 
year to remediate disaster world-wide, but sometimes we are myopic and forget to take care of ourselves. 
 

Lions has a great program, called ALERT, to help districts and multiple districts coordinate efforts to remediate and 

there is also a great checklist for self care . All the ALERT materials are on the LIONSCLUBS.ORG website but I have re-

produced the self-care checklist here. If you have questions about ALERT, do not hesitate to call me 

  Jack Russalesi MD6 and 6C Alert Chair 
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       GLT Paw Prints  
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  Lions Paw Prints 
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        Club Paw Prints  

Elevations Credit Union held a community 
service project at their 11 branch offices and 
collected 905 pairs of eyeglasses for the Li-
ons Club and gave the Louisville Lions a do-
nation as well. In the photo, Dennis Paul, VP 
of Business and Community Development 
hands a check to Louisville Lion's president, 
Norm Taylor. 
  
submitted by Cathy Douglas, sec. Louisville 
Lions 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

All District 6C clubs that run the Thornton  
Carousel we need your pictures!   
Please submit pictures of your club at the 
Carousel to Marchelle Heslep  email address: 
  richmarch96@centurylink.  
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       Aira, Lions & You 

Aira and Lions and you! 
 
Do you want to serve? … Do you want to make a difference in the visually impaired and blind community? … Do you want to be a 
part of a leading-edge technology that is already empowering blind and visually impaired people to further experience their world 
like never before? If you have answered yes to any of these questions, then I have the perfect opportunity for you to serve as a lion.  
On August 4, 2016, the Englewood Lions Club of which I am president had Suman Kanugantihe (CEO) from Aira speak to us via web 
regarding a new start-up company he has for folks who are visually impaired or blind. Being blind, I had the opportunity to meet 
Suman while I attended the No Barriers Symposium in Copper Mountain, Colorado, in late June. Suman displayed and had me try out 
and experience his new product. Basically, the person who is blind wears a pair of glasses that has a camera hooked to the frame. 
The person who is blind connects to a live person (agent) via an app on the phone. Then, if the blind person wants to go shopping, 
walk through an airport, read a menu, etc. the agent on the other end of the ear phones can tell them the needed information. It is 
like having a person with sight right in your pocket.  
After I tested the glasses with the sighted agent on the other end narrating and negotiating/navigating me through the town’s 
square, I was ecstatic and felt like I could see again! I was told of all the shops as I passed by them with Vinnie, my Seeing Eye dog, 
and, as a bonus using a guide dog, the agent could assist me with directions without Vinnie becoming dependent on her verbal cues. 
… This wouldn’t replace a cane or dog, is merely a tool that would enrich and enhance the lives of visually impaired and blind around 
the world.  
I was so excited to “see again” that I emailed Suman Kanugantihe the following morning and asked if he thought Aira could enroll 
the assistance of lions clubs around the world to provide the needed sighted agents to make the technology work. He agreed to a 
meeting with our club and now the partnership of the lions and Aira has begun.  
To my great honor, I have been selected as one of the first 200 people who will have the chance to explore and experience this    
leading-edge technology. I can’t wait to see what my neighborhood looks like, to travel places in the city I’ve never been, to go  
shopping by myself, and to sit down at a restaurant and order food from the menu. Not to mention how this technology would make 
it easier to meet and greet other lions at a convention, to find my way around the hotel, or even travel through an airport. The     
applications are endless—from mobility and travel, to overcoming isolation and social barriers, to enhancing and increasing the 90% 
unemployment rate in the visually impaired and blind community. 
 

This technology is amazing; however, it is useless unless there is an agent on the other end of the ear phones. This is where you 
come in. Won’t you help make a difference and sign up today to become an Aira agent?  
 
“As an Aira Agent, you will assist blind and low-vision users with daily activities, such as navigating on the street or reading menus, 
using a real-time interactive dashboard to process live streaming data. Aira is focused on developing transformative remote assistive 
technology and services that bring greater mobility, independence and self-confidence to blind and visually impaired individuals by 
connecting them, in an Uber style, to a network of certified Agents. Aira's high-tech approach uses a real-time interactive cloud-
based dashboard, built to create for the blind an augmented reality context with live data streams from cameras, GPS, and other 
sensor systems from wearable platforms such as Google Glass and Pivothead. This allows Aira's remote Agents to render live person-
alized assistance to users in a myriad of daily activities – ranging from navigating busy city streets and catching a bus, to ordering 
meals from menus at restaurants and literally traveling the globe.” 
  
The below website link states that Aira is only excepting agents in the state of California, this is not the case. After speaking with 
Suman, he is willing to accept lions from Colorado. He is also willing to work with lions regarding volunteering and/or working as an 
agent as few as three hours a week, not 20 as stated. What is important now is that we need to start the process of getting lions as 
agents trained first, and then we can work out the remaining details later.  
To start the process, go to: 
https://jobs.lever.co/aira/fd26babf-13c9-4311-a1a4-35be6e4eeb0e  
 

       Lion Gail Hamilton 
       President - Englewood Lions Club 

 

https://jobs.lever.co/aira/fd26babf-13c9-4311-a1a4-35be6e4eeb0e
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        Club Paw Prints  

 

Denver Five Points Lions 20th 20th 20th year of Giving out School Supplies  
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        Club Fundraising 
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        Club Fundraising  
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        Club Fundraising  
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  Stapleton Club Charter Day 
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  Golden Club Fundraiser 
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  Editor:  Lion Pat Carlson 

  71 Prairie Ridge Road, Highlands Ranch, Co  80126 

  Email:  ddcc@ddccnotary.com    Phone:  303-888-0423 

  Please submit articles by the 26th of  the month. 

  District  6C website:  http://e-district.org/sites/6c/ 

  State website:  www.colions.org 

 

     

District Governor Jack Russalesi 

     Email: LionJack6C@gmail.com 

     Phone:  303-519-8100 

 
1st Vice District Governor Steve Kinsky 

       Email:  stevekinsky@gmail.com 

       Phone: 303-263-3901 
 

2nd Vice District Governor Rick Argotsinger 

        Email:  rla1977@comcast.net 
         Phone:  303-204-5289 

Sept 15 - 17           USA/Canada Lions Leadership Forum - Omaha , Nebraska 

September 23           12th Annual Lions Roar Golf Tournament (see flyers) 

September 23 -26    Paul Barbour Regional Lions Leadership Institute - Woodland Park 

September 24           Highlands Ranch Lions 20th Anniversary Celebration 

October  1                  Zone Chair Training  

October 8           Stapleton Lions Charter Day 

October 15                 Denver Five Points Fish Fry   

October 29                 2nd Cabinet Meeting  location and host club(s) to be determined 
 
January 28,                 3rd Cabinet Meeting  location and host clubs to be determined 

"Laugh when you can, apologize when 

you should, and let go of what you 

can't change. Kiss slowly, play hard, 

forgive quickly, take chances, give 

everything and have no regrets. 

Life's too short to be anything but 

happy.  

-- Author Unknown  



      District 6C Lions 

    % Lion Pat Carlson 

  71 Prairie Ridge Road 

  Highlands Ranch, Co  80126 


